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GREETINGS FROM
BARCELONA!

In November, I was fortunate enough
to visit my family and my home church

in Texas and Georgia, allowing me to
celebrate both Thanksgiving and an

early Christmas together. I am
genuinely grateful for all who have

supported this mission through their
prayers and contributions. 

With the Lord's guidance and
presence, I wholeheartedly believe

that anything is achievable, and
December 2024 was a true testament

to this.

One Body and One Spirit 
in Jesus Christ!

Upon returning in Spain, I quickly made my
way to Burgos to attend the National
Leadership and Ministers' Conference

(CONALID). This event not only drew an
unprecedented number of ministers but also

left a lasting impression on the city. As a
result, a local news article was published that

highlighted the significance of the event.
During those three days, God performed

incredible works through the outpouring of
His Spirit, revitalizing and rejuvenating all

who came feeling weary, so they could return
to their fields inspired and refreshed.



Ending the Year in Teaching
and Celebration!

As we enter into the new year, pray that we
may walk in unity as we have never done
before; that there would be a unity with the
Lord and with one another.

Pray for the Missionaries around the world,
that together we may operate in the will of
God with wisdom, boldness, and faith. 

IF YOU'RE INTERESTED IN OFFERING YOUR SUPPORT THROUGH DONATIONS, YOU CAN
PARTNER BY MAKING A ONE-TIME CONTRIBUTION OR SETTING UP A MONTHLY DONATION! 

GM ACCOUNT: 398414 TO AURORA GONZALEZ 
CASHAPP: $AGONZA369 

“TO EVERY NATION, TRIBE,
TONGUE, AND PEOPLE”

PRAYER POINTS

Upon our return to Barcelona we attended a
ministers celebratory dinner and fellowshipped
together as brothers and sisters in Christ. I was  
given the opportunity to preach at LPBCN on a
Sunday evening sharing the Word the Lord
had given me. The following service I was able
to translate for Bro. BJ Alexander as he
preached the word to the church where the
Lord moved in the miraculous resulting in a
physical healing of a young woman.
Throughout the month, we made time to
come together and celebrate the Christmas
traditions from our homes, sharing plenty of
food and fellowship. Towards the end of the
month I accompanied my supervisors Bro.
and Sis. Uecker, along with Bro. Howell, to a
church in Figueres, Spain. 

A Beautiful Ending to 2024


